
Friday 4 March 2022 

What a week! It started with our exciting ‘Cirque de Steeple’ for World Book Day 

on Monday which was amazing! The FOSCS discos were well attended on 

Wednesday after school, Year 3 and 4 visited Cadbury World on Thursday and 

today has been our delayed ‘Break the Rules day!’ Many thanks to Mrs           

Passenger, the Y3/4 team and FOSCS for organising these brilliant experiences 

for the children. 

As we ended up being closed on the last day before half term, I was not able to 

properly acknowledge the fact that Mrs Taylor left us to start a new job. I would 

like to thank her very much for all the care she has shown our pupils and all her 

hard work with them over the year or so she has been with us and wish her  

every success in her new challenge! 

 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 15 March—Parent Information 

Evenings (changed from date originally 

published in September). 

3.30pm-4pm—Y1 Phonics  

4pm-4.30pm—Y2 SATS 

4.45pm-5.15pm—Y6 SATS 

(These may be in person or online to be 

confirmed) 

Week beginning 21 March—Big Walk 

and Wheel Week! 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

generosity or positivity have been 

awarded to... 

Reception— Oakley 

Year 1— Sebby 

Year 2— Dylan, Scarlett 

Year 3— Harry 

Year 4— Libby, Wakhiwe 

Year 5— Bernadette 

Year 6— Annabelle 

Well done to all of you! 



Cirque de Steeple Day! 

Behaviour Awards 

Reception— Elsie 

Year 1— Harrison 

Year 2— Sophia, Evie 

Year 3— Romane 

Year 4— Rosie, Ernest 

Year 5— Ashleigh 

Year 6— Jack B 

Well done to all of you! 

Star Awards 

Reception— Teddy for amazing       

communication 

Year 1— Charley for independent   

working 

Year 2— Finley for a super factfile,  

William for great engagement 

Year 3— Alfie S for great participation 

in Artis sessions 

Year 4— Leo for super enthusiasm in 

Artis sessions, Henry C for working hard 

in maths 

Year 5— Jackson for providing a great 

library service! 

Year 6— Phoebe for super participation 

in circus skills 

Well done everyone! 


